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Academy Update

New Club Sponsor 

We had a record term for the Academy since we launched in September
2020 with just under 400 juniors signed up to our termly courses.  It is
fantastic to see our Tennis, Badminton and Squash Academies growing, and
seeing all the juniors wearing their Academy tops around the Club.  

A huge amount of credit goes to our coaching team for their commitment to
providing an excellent level of coaching for all ages from as young as 2 years
old. 

We have lots of plans for growth for the Academy, with the introduction of our
Summer Party, and once the Club has completed the redevelopment plans
which will include a 2 indoor court structure and 2 new Padel courts, we will
be looking to offer junior coaching in both Padel and Pickleball.  Our focus is
to offer a full range of racket sport coaching under one roof. 

We are delighted to announce that
Farnham Pools will be sponsoring
our Academy Summer Party.
Farnham Pools are a traditional pool
company based in Farnham with
over 20 years experience building
and looking after pools throughout
West Surrey and the surrounding
areas. 

Wedding 

Saturday 7th September

Our Head of Tennis James Cooles
will be getting married to his fiancé
Charlotte on Thursday 25th April.  
We wish them both well on their
special day, and their lives together. 
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